
Hello Mendocino County Board of Supervisors, 

 

Thank you for your consideration of this issue. I write to support the memos submitted by CCAG 

and MCA. The vast majority of Mendocino residents don't support a 10% expansion for phase 

three. Even if you think it is a good idea, I ask that you listen to the majority of your constituents, 

and instead include a smaller more measured level of expansion not tied to parcel size.  

 

Best regards, 

 

Alex Cummings  

 


